
Preliminary 
Agenda
Thursday:

Opening keynote speakers 

Round table discussions of 
students’ proposals

Buffet style dinner 

Friday:

Issues in IE research 
methods

Round table discussions of 
students’ proposals

Academic writing workshop

Conclusions

Joining the main conference

Reasons to attend
Network with the future 
leaders of the field

Learn about the latest 
research questions and 
breakthroughs in IE

Improve your academic 
writing skills

Polish-up on your methods

Work through a key 
challenge in your research

Attend the McGill 
Conference

Fellowship pays for 
attendance and some 
accommodation and travel 
costs!

Doctoral Colloquium - August 1-2, 2013
Held in Conjunction with the 16th Annual McGill Conference on

International Entrepreneurship (www.mcgill.ca/mie) 
August 2-5, 2013, McGill University, Montreal 

ie-scholars will hold its third doctoral 
colloquium on August 1-2, 2013 in conjunction 
with the 16th McGill conference on 
International entrepreneurship. Doctoral 
students from any discipline whose research 
focuses on international entrepreneurship, 
and at any stage in their doctoral studies, are 
invited to attend.

ie-scholars is a virtual community that 
facilitates sharing of resources, expertise and 
knowledge about international 
entrepreneurship. Our objective is the 
acceleration of new ideas and approaches to 
key theoretical, methodological and 
conceptual issues in this emerging area of 
study. 

ie-scholars is supported by the Social 
Sciences and Humanities Research Council 
of Canada Knowledge Cluster program. Our 
network involves more than 100 researchers 
around the world. Join us by visiting our web 
site at ie-scholars.net.

Ie-scholars advances the study of 
international entrepreneurship by 
championing activities and events that 
accelerate research, mobilize research 
findings, and build a community of like minded 
scholars.

A limited number of places are available in the colloquium. Please apply by completing the application form and sending it by

e-mail to Professor Olli Kuivalainen (Olli.Kuivalainen@lut.fi) by June 10, 2013. If you did not receive a copy of the 
application form with this announcement, one can be downloaded from http://ie-scholars.net

Those selected to attend the colloquium will be notified by June 24, 2013. All attendees will be awarded a fellowship that
covers the registration fees associated with the colloquium and attending the 16th McGill Conference. Also the 
reimbursement of up to $CAN 600 is available for the accepted students to cover travel and accommodation costs.


